
31 August 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 

Welcome back to all our pupils.  Hopefully we will have another successful and 
happy year.  We are looking forward to working with you to provide the best 
learning environment for your child.  

• School will resume normal hours from tomorrow, Friday 1st 
September.  P2 children will leave at 2.05 pm and P3 - P7 will go home 
at 3 pm. 

• Breakfast and After School Clubs will resume on Monday 4th 
September.  Unfortunately, as there is no funding for After School Clubs 
we have had to increase our prices. Breakfast Club will remain at £2 per 
day and After School Club will cost £5 for 1 hour ie 2 - 3 pm or 3 - 4 pm 
or £10 up to 5.30 pm.  All payments should be made on the 
Schoolmoney app after your child attends the clubs. 

• Dinners will be available from tomorrow Friday 1st September.  A menu 
has been sent out on the school app and is available on the website 
also.  Dinners should be paid for on the Schoolmoney app. 

• Please note if you have not received notification from the Education 
Authority that your child is entitled to Free School Meals they must pay 
for dinner until this notification is received in school.   

• The calendar for 2023/24 has been on the school website since June 
2023. 

• After School Activities (art, lego, games etc) will commence week 
beginning Monday 18th September.  Details will be sent out at a later 
date and will be available to book and pay for on the Schoolmoney app. 

• We would like to wish Fr Peter McAnenly all the very best on his 
appointment as Parish Priest of Termonmaguirc.  Fr Peter has been an 
excellent chaplain and a very supportive member of our Board of 
Governors. 

• We will arrange a Beginning of the Year Liturgy with our new chaplain 
(details to follow). 

Yours sincerely 

 

PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 
 
 



 


